
Attention Adelaide Students:
This Friday, March 11th, we invite you to participate
in a SPIRIT DAY! The Student Council would like to
see as many students as possible dress in the style of
their favourite decade. The possibilities are endless!
Students can have fun throughout the day trying to
guess the decade of their classmates, teachers and
support staff. 
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